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Comments: When areas are designated as wilderness, they should be protected and preserved as such

. Please do NOT extend permits for the unauthorized cabins in Alaska. 

There are precious few places left that are truly wild.And there should be no "reward " for those who decided to

build a cabin in a protected wilderness area.

 

Thank you.


